
On behalf of survivors and families of survivors of the atrocities committed 
at the Allen under MK-Ultra programs, Including Duplessis Orphans and 
Indigenous children, I am requesting an investigation into unmarked gravesite 
behind the stables and in and around the pool of the Allan Memorial 
Institute, including the following specifics: 
 
a) that proper ground penetrating radar be used prior to any development of 
the site 
 
b) that if bodies are found, forensic investigation will be conducted and 
development and demolition will not take place till this work this is 
properly done to the satisfaction of all parties. 
 
c) that if gravesite is found, it preserved  for honouring and remembering 
for future generations to come. 
 
Catherine Dorton 


